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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today received a phone 
call from Recep Tayyip Erdoğan, President of the Republic of Türkiye, during which he 
expressed his well-wishes for the safety of the UAE and its people following the heavy 
rains and the adverse weather conditions witnessed recently across the country. 
  
President Erdoğan expressed his heartfelt wishes for the UAE and its people for 
continued well-being, praying to God to protect them from all harm. 
  
His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan thanked the Turkish President, 
expressing his appreciation for his wishes, highlighting the strong UAE-Türkiye relations 
and the two countries' mutual commitment to their enhancement. 
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